Brisbane City Council

3/18/24

Dear Council Members

I have been a resident of Brisbane since 1978.

I have raised my family here and have been an employee of the Recreation Department.

I have seen many changes here in town as the community has grown.

What is important to me is that the City of Brisbane reflect the community to which it represents -- all areas of Brisbane and the community members that are in this great town.

I strongly support District elections to ensure all areas including the Ridge have equal representation, **term limits of Council members** and the opportunity to **Vote for Mayor by the Citizens of Brisbane**.

If term limits and the Election at large for Mayor needs to be an issue voted on by the public --please get this on the November 24 ballot so all can decide.

Please recommend that a demographic study be done so we can start the process for community input on **district elections**. This will ensure that City Council members are more responsive to the areas they represent.

Thank you for your service.

Riedell Joe Reidell

210/8